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I am writing to fully support the proposal by Mark Latham to introduce a law to ensure that the 

NSW Anti Discrimination Board changes the way that it operates.  

Surely, the original intent of the Board was not to become a means for people like Gary Burns to 

bankrupt people over vexatious claims.  

The way that the NSW ADB has handled complaints from Gary Burns shows that serious reform 

is needed. It has been a complete travesty of justice to have a government funded body be 

repeatedly used as a sledge hammer against people like John Sunnol and Bernard Gaynor.  

I live in another state of Australia and yet I am under the threat of the New South Wales ADB if 

someone makes a submission to the ADB against me. As a result I believe that my submission is 

just as valid as any resident of NSW.  

I encourage everyone to simply examine all of the evidence regarding the complaints against 

Bernard Gaynor. If it were made into a movie, no one would believe that it is a true story. 

Thankyou for the opportunity of submitting my concerns.  

Yours sincerely,  


